Corporate Services (Finance) Sub Committee
12 June 2001

Irvine, 12 June 2001 - At a Meeting of the Corporate Services (Finance) Sub
Committee of North Ayrshire Council at 10.15 a.m.

Present
David Munn, David O’Neill, Elizabeth McLardy, Peter McNamara and Samuel Taylor.

In Attendance
D. Addison, Head of Revenue Service (Finance) and J. Bannatyne,

Policy/Administration Officer (Chief Executive’s).

Chair
Mr Munn in the Chair.

Apologies for Absence
John Bell and lan Clarkson

1. Exclusion of the Public

The Sub-Committee resolved, in terms of section 50A4 of the Local Government
Scotland Act 1973 to exclude from the meeting the press and the public for the
following item of business on the grounds that it involved the likely disclosure of
exempt information as defined in Paragraph 6 of Part 1 of Schedule 7A of the Act.

2. Non-Domestic Rates: Warrant Sales

Submitted report by the Assistant Chief Executive (Finance) on 13 applications
received from Sheriff Officers to proceed to Warrant Sales in respect of outstanding
Non-Domestic Rates cases.

The Sub-Committee agreed (a) to note that one application has been withdrawn; (b)
that Sheriff Officers be instructed to proceed to Warrant Sales in respect of 9 of the
applications as detailed in the report; and (c) to proceed to Sequestration in respect of
3 of the applications as detailed in the report.

The meeting ended at 10.45 a.m.
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